MEMORANDUM TO MR. ALBERT

March 30, 1967

FROM: MIKE REED

At Charlie's suggestion, I checked on status of appropriations for the Public Health Service Indian Hospitals. These are included in the Interior Department Appropriation bill rather than in the HEW Appropriation bill.

The bill is scheduled to be reported on April 21 and the committee is now getting ready to make final decisions relative to mark-up of the bill. Mrs. Hansen or Chairman Mahon should be contacted soon if an effort is to be made to get something in the bill for the Talihina Hospital.

Suggest we try to get
\$64,000 for partial construction,
See attached -

Nike gave infor to 4,000 then to Yes. Even -Subcommittee staff member on 4/4/67

pur